Petaluma High School

Student Announcements

Today's date is Tuesday, November 12, 2019

Attention Boys interested in playing on the Boys Lacrosse Team: There will be a meeting with the Boys Lacrosse Coach TODAY in the gym for anyone interested in playing lacrosse this year. All are welcome!

The class Dodgeball tournament is coming up! Head to D-1 to sign up to play the week before Thanksgiving break, November 18 to November 22.

Seniors! GQ auditions are being held the week of November 12. If you are interested, head to D-1 for more info or to sign up!

NEWS FROM THE COLLEGE AND CAREER CENTER:

We are excited to let you know that students can begin applying to The 10,000 Degrees Institute Program. Students must be a current high school juniors who will be seniors in Fall 2020. No GPA requirement for students applying to the 10,000 Degrees program. The only requirements are that students demonstrate financial need and are not currently enrolled in another similar college access program. For more questions visit the College and Career Center in the library.

GENERAL INFORMATION

Petaluma High School

Parking Permits

Parking permits are required for all students and staff who wish to park in designated parking spaces. Parking permits are available in the SAC office.

Parking on Campus

Students and staff have designated parking around our campus. To provide some additional student parking, we will be opening a few more parking spaces in the Gym parking lot. The spaces closest to the street will be designated for Student/Staff and Visitors and will be a first come first serve. To avoid any problems, please park in Student designated areas only.

Off Campus Permission

As a reminder to all students, Nutrition Break is a closed campus. This means that students are not allowed off campus during this time without permission. Students who go off campus without permission will face disciplinary consequences. During lunchtime, campus is open for Junior and Senior Upperclassmen only. You must have your I.D. card with you to show staff. Underclassmen who go off campus without permission will face disciplinary consequences. Any upperclassmen who has an underclassmen in their car will also be facing disciplinary consequences

Students please be aware of Hall Pass expectations.

- You must have a class lanyard around your neck when given permission to use the restroom during class time.
- TA's will be expected to wear yellow vests when running errands for their teacher.
- Cell phones must be left in class during class time by all students. Detention assigned if you are out of class with your phone.
- Campus Supervisors and other adults will be looking for the lanyard or vest or written pass. If you don't have a pass to be out of class, you will get a detention.

Petaluma High School